
 

 

 

                 

    Scholastic Pistol Program (SPP) 
Midwest Spring Regional Championship 

April 17 and 18, 2015 
    

PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION:   The Midwest Spring Regional Championship will be held at the World Shooting 

and Recreation Complex in Sparta, Illinois on April 17 and 18.  This SPP regional championship will be held in 

conjunction with the SCTP regional match. 

 

MATCH FEE:  $20 per shooter 
 

SCHEDULE 
 
Friday, April 17   
9:00 a.m.   Practice Range is open 

 

1:00 p.m.   Shooting slots for squads (match begins) 

 
Saturday, April 18   
9:00 a.m.    Shooting slots for squads 

 

1:00 p.m.    Shooting slots for squads 

 

    Awards ceremony will follow 

 
 
AWARDS: Both Centerfire and Rimfire (JV) Divisions will be recognized. 

 

 Endowment funds will be available for this match. 

 

 
DETAILS: 

We are working on being able to once again offer the teams the opportunity to place an ammo order for the match.    

When we have information, we will pass it along. 

  

 

**Loaner guns will be available for those who will need to borrow the day of the match** 



 
Midwest Spring Regional Championship 

April 17 and 18, 2015 

World Shooting and Recreation Complex 

Sparta, Illinois 

PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED 

TEAM:               

COACH:              

AGE CLASS: (Circle) JUNIOR   SENIOR   COLLEGIATE 

FOR TEAM  (12 - 16)  (17—20)  (no limit) 

 

DIVISION: (Circle) CENTERFIRE or RIMFIRE                      (choose only 1) 

INDICATE WHICH DAY AND TIME YOUR TEAM WOULD LIKE TO SHOOT THE SPP MATCH (list on 1st page):    

               

SQUAD MEMBERS: 1.           

   2.           

    3.           

   4.           

(a team can have as many full squads shoot as they like) 

 

Match Fee Per Shooter    $  20.00    X   =   

 
 

Athlete Membership Registration Due  $  20.00     X   =   

(If not a current member as of 9/1/14) 
 

Coach Membership Registration Due  $  30.00     X   =   

(If not a current member as of 9/1/14) 
 

        Total Due:    

REMINDER:  THE SPP NEW SEASON BEGAN SEPTEMBER 1.  ALL TEAMS MUST SUBMIT NEW 

PAPERWORK AND MEMBERSHIP FEES, PLUS REGISTER TEAM ONLINE. 
 

 

*All Team Members Must Be Current SPP Members, if Athlete or Coach paperwork is needed for a new shooter or coach, 

please contact Tammy Mowry at tmowry@sssfonline.com 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE REGISTRATION FORM AND RETURN TO TAMMY MOWRY 

 

Questions, please contact Scott Moore at jsmoore357@yahoo.com 

Or Tammy Mowry at tmowry@sssfonline.com 

 


